

DEAR TARGHEE PASS HIGHWAY FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS!

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) and engineering firm, Robert Peccia & Associates (RPA), Helena, are currently in the design phase of the Targhee Turn Lanes project. This safety improvement project on US Highway 20 (US 20) will address an intersection-related crash pattern near Denny Creek Road, west of West Yellowstone

Join us in person or online to learn more about the project, view proposed corridor plans, ask questions, and provide feedback directly to the project team.

The same content will be provided during both sessions. No formal presentation will be made during the in-person event, and attendees are welcome to drop by at any time. The virtual event will have a brief presentation followed by a question-and-answer session.

TARGHEE TURN LANES OPEN HOUSE

IN-PERSON OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, July 17 4 to 7 p.m. West Yellowstone Chamber of Commerce 30 Yellowstone Avenue West Yellowstone. MT 59758

VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, July 24 Noon to 1 p.m. On Zoom. Register to attend: https://bit.ly/TargheeOpenHouse



Those who cannot attend either event can still ask questions and provide comments by contacting Sloane Stinson at sloane@bigskypublicrelations.com or by calling the project hotline at 406-207-4484, Monday through Friday between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m.

For more information about the Targhee Turn Lanes project, visit **www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/targhee/.**

STAY IN THE KNOW

Email: Contact Sloane at sloane@bigskypublicrelations.com

Project hotline: 406-207-4484, Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Wisit: www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/targhee/









The Montana Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities who wish to participate in this open house or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require an accommodation, contact the Montana Department of Transportation no later than July 10, 2024 to advise us of the nature of the accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620; telephone 406-444-5416; Montana Relay 711; facsimile 406-444-7243; or email to mmaze@mt.gov.

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.

ECRWSSEDDM
LOCAL POSTAL CUSTOMER

Presorted Standard Mail US Postage Paid Livingston MT Permit #2